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How to Submit  Submission Types  Tracks 
 
All abstracts MUST be 
submitted online 
through the IASSIDD 
Conference System. 

Abstracts may be 
submitted until 
December 15, 2015. 

All presenters MUST be 
registered for the event 
by June 1, 2016. 

  

Oral Presentations 
Poster Presentations 

Oral and poster 
presentations will be peer-
reviewed, and abstracts will 
be published in the Journal 
of Intellectual Disability 
Research (JIDR). 

 Roundtables 
• Demonstrations 

• Roundtables and 
demonstrations will not be 
peer-reviewed, and 
abstracts will not be 
published in JIDR. They will, 
however, be available 
through the Congress app. 

 

  Aging with IDD 

 Autism Spectrum Disorders   

 Challenging Behavior and 
Mental Health 

 Cognitive Science 

 Communication and Language 

 Comparative Policy and 
Practice 

 Down Syndrome 

 Environmental Impacts on IDD 

 Ethics and Human Rights 

 Families 

 Forensic Issues 

 Global Policy 

 Health 

 Human Rights/ UN Convention 
on the Rights of Persons with 
Disabilities 

 Inclusive Education 

 Inclusive Research 

 Labor and Employment 

 Parenting with Intellectual 
Disabilities 

 People with Profound 
Intellectual and Multiple 
Disabilities 

 Quality of Life 

 Research Partnerships in Low 
and Middle Income Countries  

 Sports and Recreation 

 Spirituality 

  

 
 

 December 15, 2015 – Abstract submissions close 

 January 5, 2016 – Early bird registration begins 

 March 15, 2016 – All authors notified of acceptance 

 June 1, 2016 – Early bird registration ends 

 
 

   

CONGRESS WEBSITE 
 http://bit.ly/1JwtMmy 

 SUBMISSION GUIDELINES 
http://bit.ly/1UnoOeP 

 SUBMISSION VIDEO DEMO 
http://bit.ly/1O3sErs 

Call for Papers 

https://www.iassidd.org/conference/index.php/HPC/IWC/index
http://bit.ly/1UnoOeP
http://bit.ly/1O3sErs

